We are Louis and Sunita
Navigators of Cameroon/ Missionaries to Sierra Leone

We train, supervise, and ensure the movement of the gospel to unreached regions and
people groups in Cameroon, and also provide leadership in establishing discipleship
movements with newly engaged communities or regions. By the grace of God, we have
discipleship movements in 8 out of the 10 regions in Cameroon, intentionally engaging their
unreached communities with the gospel through short term mission outreaches.

Five years ago, the Lord planted in our hearts a burden for cross-cultural missions to
unreached countries of the World.

Three years ago, He led us to a West African country-Sierra Leone where less than
20% of the people are Christian and among the poorest peoples in Africa.

Confident in the foundation laid and the individuals God has raised up to continue the
mission work in Cameroon, we have accepted the call fo move to Sierra Leone in
January 2024. T will be visiting Sierra Leone in early fall of 2023 to lay the
groundwork for our move. At that time I will rent a house, purchase household items,
apply for our resident permit, apply for a local bank account, and do other necessary
things.

Our moving and installation budget is $51,000 USD and we will need about
$25,000 USD for this visit.

We have been able to raise $12,300 USD and still need $12,700 USD before
August 15, 2023.

We invite you fo join us in God's mission to advance the Gospel of Jesus and His
Kingdom into the nations through spiritual generations of laborers living and discipling
among the lost.
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